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Dear RED Claudio: 

 

  

The Training Center for Tropical Resources and Ecosystems Sustainability (TREES) under the College of Forestry 

and Natural Resources (CFNR), University of the Philippines Los Baños (UPLB), will be hosting the fifth offering of 

its Continuing Professional Development (CPD)-accredited webinar series with the theme, "Upscaling Forestry 

Professionals, Ensuring a Resilient and Sustainable Future." 

  

The fifth topic with the title, “Wellness in the Woods,” will have Dr. Gideon D. Lasco, Physician and Medical 

Anthropologist – University of the Philippines Diliman as resource person. For. Roberto P. Cereno, Vice Chancellor 

for Community Affairs - UPLB, will be the discussant.  

  

This offering is in celebration of our Unit’s 25th Founding Anniversary.  

 

The webinar is slated to be delivered via Zoom and UPLB TREES FB Live on Friday,30 June 2023,  

at 8:30-12:00 PM.  

 

With this, we would like to invite DENR’s foresters and staff to participate in the upcoming webinar which will not 

only provide them updates on the status of Philippine greenspaces, but also enable them to earn four (4) CPD credit 

units for the renewal of their professional license. We would also like to request you to please share the publication 

material in your official social media page.  

  

We look forward to your participation. Registration details could be found at https://bit.ly/TREESwellness 

and in our official social media page, https://www.facebook.com/uplbtrees.  

  

Thank you very much for your positive response to our invitation. 

  

Very truly yours, 

  

  

CRUSTY E. TINIO, PhD 

Director, TREES 
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